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This bill should NOT consider making the HPV vaccine a requirement! This vaccine is not
recommended by many practitioners I have spoke with, and the negative side effects/death in
teens is alarmingly covered up. I will not give my children the HPV vaccine. It it too new, it is
too risky and I will provide education for sexual safety before I risk their lives to conform to
being forced to administer this vaccine to them.

Regards,
Kari Bach

PO Box 308
Sublimity, OR 97385
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